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The Trump administration is considering overhauling a program
that allows foreign college students to work temporarily in
the  United  States,  sparking  panic  among  operators  of  ski
resorts and concessions at state and national parks who rely
heavily on such seasonal help.

In a conference call Wednesday, ski resort operators and other
tourism industry officials urged representatives of Trump’s
domestic policy staff to keep intact the so-called J-1 visa
program.

Tourism executives who participated in the call said Trump
officials were polite and inquisitive, but did not indicate
how they planned to change the program, if at all.
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